
Report on the passage of the pre-defense of theses of bachelors of the 4th year of the 

department «Space technics and technologies» 

 

From April 4 to April 8, 4th year students of the Department of «Space technics and 

technologies» undergo a preliminary defense of their theses. The members of the commission 

were the head of the department Akhmetov K.T., associate professor Moldamurat Kh., professor 

Jundibaev V.E., scientific supervisors were also present. 

According to the results of the preliminary defense, the preparedness of the students was 

assessed as high. 
 



 


